
 ANNOUNCEMENT TO PARENTS 

DISTRIBUTION OF FUNDRAISING PRODUCTS 

Fundraiser Products will be sent home with your student on 

Wednesday, October 25th.  If they have large orders parents will 

need to pick their students up at 3:00.    

 

Students who sold cookie dough will pick their orders up on Thursday, 

October 26th and bring them home.  Students who have large 

orders will need to have them picked up by their parents in 

the cafeteria by 6:00 p.m.  Make sure the cookie dough is put 

in the freezer when it arrives home. 

 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR 

SUPPORT OF LEESVILLE ROAD 

MIDDLE SCHOOL 


